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TELEPHONE 5-3781
SAM A. BURK
GENERAL MANAGER February 25, 1952

Mr. S. H. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thanks very much for your report on our specizl DX program.

Your report has been checked sgainst the program and found
~ to be correct.

We enjoyed doing this specizl program and if we can be of
any further service, please do not hesitate to call upon us.

Sincerely,

HBhasdew F 122t

Cherles P. Porter
Chief Engineer
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